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Learning together - enjoying success - aiming high –  

celebrating difference – enriching community 

 

Friday 14th October 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

KS2 Computing Club Invitation 

I am pleased to be offering the opportunity for children to attend a Computing Club. 

This will take place on Mondays in the year 4 classroom. The club will run at 3:15 until 

4:15. The first session will be Monday 7th November. 

 

Children will have the opportunity to explore coding, animation and extend their 

computing skills. The aim is for children to enjoy free time using laptops whilst creating 

games, animated cartoons and challenges for their friends to complete. Children do 

not need to have any prior knowledge of computing to attend.  

 

There is no charge to attend the club which will have places for 30 children – we will 

be re-allocating places on a termly basis so in the event of more than 30 children 

expressing an interest, opportunities to join the club will exist in future terms.   

 

If your child is keen to take part, please complete the reply slip that they will be bringing 

home today and return it to their class teacher, stating the way you would wish for 

them to get home afterwards. If you wish to collect them, you should be on the 

courtyard by 4.15pm.     

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Sue Brown 

Year 4 Learning Leader 
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